FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
For background to this request, please note the Government's guidance on design codes as part of the planning process:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/national-model-design-code

Please advise:

1. Has your local authority adopted a design code? if so please provide a copy.
No, not applicable.

2. If you have adopted a Design Code, what measures (if any) you undertook to test its popular support locally? Specifically, was any market research conducted? Was the relative support of alternative types of architecture measured using illustrated examples?
Not applicable.

3. If you have not adopted a Design Code, what plans (if any) do you have to do so?

We were in the process of starting to look at a Design Code.  However, the new Government has changed its approach to Design Codes. We are therefore waiting or the new NPPF to be produced before we commence work on Design Codes. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
